
 

Eduardo Huitron celebrated becoming a 

Journeyman General Carpenter at the end of 

March 2023. He graduated from HireLAX in 

2019 and started his career with LINXS on the 

APM Project. According to Eduardo, the coolest 

thing he has gotten to do so far is receiving 

concrete panels while working 80’ in the air on 

the APM guideway.  

Before HireLAX, Eduardo was a non-union 

carpenter with an anemic schedule and no 

benefits, which was a problem as he had a 

small child to care for. Eduardo is now a proud 

papa to two boys with excellent health benefits for himself and his family, which have come 

in handy.  

Eduardo credits HireLAX with becoming more disciplined and getting his first taste of unity 

with a team. He says that his favorite part of the job is the hustle, staying busy, and getting 

the work done! 

To the contractors out there, Eduardo had these words, “Give us a try! We won’t let you 

down.”  

Eduardo recently finished up his last project and is seeking his next opportunity.  

 

If you are interested in hiring Eduardo or sponsoring a new apprentice,                    
please reach out to : 

Christina Watkins, HireLAX Manager 

 at cwatkins@lawa.org or (323) 217-4976 
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